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The Etatron eOne pump requires special care when changing its diaphragm. Follow the pictured 
steps to avoid damaging your pump. 

When you have removed the pump head your eOne will look 
as pictured. 

 

Insert two screws as pictured. This protects the underlying 
electronics. 
 
You can use screws from the pump head or two spare M4 
screws with M4 nuts. 

 

You can now safely unscrew the diaphragm without damaging 
the pump. 
 
After you have screwed on a new diaphragm then it is safe to 
remove the screws.  
 
Without the screws to provide support the electromagnet will 
fall into the body of the pump and damage internal 
electronics.  

 


